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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF RFQ

DATE: May 17,2018
RFQ #:2018-43
TITLE: Tualatin River Bridge Approach Repair

In accordance with Local Contract Review Board Rule C-047-0660 and ORS 279B.100 Clackamas
County (“County™) intends to cancel the above named RFQ #2018-43.

The County has cancelled this project due to not receiving any quotes. It is the intent of the County to
reissue the solicitation next calendar year.

Clackamas County appreciates the time and effort by proposers to prepare for this solicitation and looks
forward to receiving other proposals/bids in the future. Please contact Ryan Rice at (503) 742-5446 if
you have any questions.
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